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Please take the rights of taxpayers into consideration in this latest plan to allow camping in our
parks. We have reached a tipping point with what we can put up with. The city is filthy and unsafe.
The parks are a refuge for us. Please do not allow this green space to be filled with garbage and
evidence of drug and alcohol use. Taxpayers deserve more consideration.
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